
        December 2021 
 
Welcome to the first Fundraising, 
Events and PTFA newsletter.  
The aim of this will be to give you advance notice of 
events we will be taking part in and sharing our  
successes.   
I am looking forward to sharing some exciting          
activities with you over the coming months!  
Mrs Seabourne 

This years fundraising focus–  

Outdoor Learning 

As a school, we would like to change our approach to outdoor  

learning and playtimes.  

We want to provide toys such as Lego, bikes, 

cars, role play, den making  equipment and more 

for children right the way through school.  

We will be holding a variety of 

events to hit our target of £1000.  

Any handy people out there that could perhaps make us 

a fundraising visual target such as a  thermometer? 

If you have any suggestions at all or are able to  

provide any resources please get in touch with me.  

 

Fundraising for Charities  

 

This half term we  have supported the Macmillan appeal raising over £400 and  

thoroughly enjoyed being able to welcome you back into school—albeit temporarily! 

 

We have also supported Children in Need. Your generous copper  donations resulted 

in us being able to donate just over £75. Every child was able to participate in  

creating our  Pudsey pictures and what an amazing job they did as well!  

 

Next term we will be supporting Comic Relief and a local charity.  

All other fundraising will be focussed on raising funds for our children and 

school.  

Thank you for the repsonses to the 
survey last month. We will     
hopefully be able to start running 
some family learning opportunities, 
information sessions and welcome 
you back into school to support the 
areas you have identified in the 
Spring term.  

Butterwick Reindeer Run 

Once again our School Council have 

planned for the whole school to partici-

pate in the reindeer 

run during their PE 

lessons. 

This will take place 

next week. 

Any donations very 

welcome. 



 

We will be selling raffle tickets 
from Wednesday 8th December 
until Wednesday 15th.  

£1 a strip all money raised will 
be used in school.  

Lots of prizes including some 
prizes from local businesses, 
hampers, and more!  

Please can any money be sent in 
an envelope with 
your child’s name, 
class and number 
of strips          
required.  

I will then make sure your  
tickets get to you.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMPETITION TIME! 
 

 PTFA LOGO  
 Wow us with your artistic flair!  

 
We need a new logo for the PTFA   

 
Can you design our new logo?  

It needs to mention our school name 
and PTFA but everything else is up 

to you! 
 

All designs need to be in by  
Tuesday 14th December.  

 
Entries can be on paper, PDF or 
jpeg. If electronic please send to  

oxptfa@sbcschools.org.uk.  
and the winner/s will be presented 

with their prize  
(Games compendium box and tub of 

chocolates) 
on  

Friday 17th December.  
 

Make it a family affair!  

 
 

PTFA  

The parent, teacher and friends association is for everyone—adults and children. We aim to host fund-

raising events and social events for everyone. Obviously Covid has prevented many of our plans, but we 

will persevere and hopefully in Spring we will be able to welcome you into school for Easter Bingo, Easter      

discos, games nights and more!  
 

If you are interested in being part of the committee please get in touch, we need a vice chair person and secretary. I will support 

you in all aspects and your commitment will be to attend at least 3 meetings a year. Meetings will be held on the second Tuesday 

after each half term.  
 

If you would just like to help out at the odd event this will also be very much appreciated and you are under no commitment at all. 

We just need your  support to enable us to give our children the best experiences and provide many needed resources for them!  
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